
 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

NOTICE 
 

EVALUATION AND MANAGEMENT (E&M) RATE CODE 
CHANGES EFFECTIVE JANUARY 1, 2014 

 
July 18, 2014 

 
Change to Schedule: 
 
ValueOptions Maryland has been working with providers to complete our two-phase 
approach to the E&M code rate change as we do not currently determine rates based 
on place of service.  The adjustments to our fee schedules have been completed; 
however, we have not yet finished all the outreach required to assist the provider 
community. 
 
As this effort continues, we have decided to change the date that retractions shall take 
place and move it out one week.  We initially advised providers that these updates will 
be made on the check cycle scheduled for July 22, 2014.  
 
We will now be making these updates on the check cycle of July 29, 2014. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause. 
 
 


